
For the public: 
•         For the time being, our system seems to have stabilized, but the crisis is not over. 
•         We still need to conserve and will need to keep finding ways to cut water consumption 
•         It is now raining, but remember that is not our problem, Treated water through our plant is the 

problem. 
•         We would like to especially thank the seafood processors for the amount of effort and costs 

they have incurred to help resolve this problem.  Now the city and the public need to continue 
to conserve to assist them so they can process the rest of the summer without interruption. 

•         Thank you all and we will continue to update everyone daily on the status. 
 


